
  

 

 

We would like to welcome you all back to 

school and a special welcome to all our 

new families to school. We hope you and 

the children will be very happy here at 

Buckton Vale Primary School. 

We would like to welcome Mr Lee 

Constantine our Year 3 teacher and Mr 

Phoenix in reception. They are both 

settled in and so far all the children are 

making a very good impression.  

Keep it up everyone 

Mr Booth is now the 

very proud father of a baby boy Arthur 

Thomas Alfred. He was born on 

Wednesday 5th September in the early 

hours of the morning. Paternity leave is 

usually two weeks so Mr Booth will be 

back soon. In the meantime Mr Lonsdale 

will be covering his class. The children in 

Y2 have already impressed him. 

The children all looked so smart on 

their return to school this week. 

Please ensure that any earrings fitted 

during the holiday are removed ready 

for Monday 11
th

 September. 

 

Friday, September 8
TH

 

Dinner Money 

Dinners cost £2.13 per day and this is £10.65 per week. 

Please inform the office if you no longer require a 

school meal, otherwise meals will still be charged. All 

payments for school meals are to be made online using 

the School Money payment system. Please read our 

recovery of school dinner monies policy on our school 

website. 

Milk 

If you would like your child to have milk at morning 

break time please login into www.coolmilk.com to 

register to pay for your child. 

Children in reception do not need to be registered as 

they receive free milk.  

Friends of Buckton Vale Annual General meeting.  

Tuesday 19
th

 September @ 6:30pm 

We really hope to see as many of you as possible 

Year 6 -Moving On 

Letters were sent home yesterday. 

Applications to Secondary Schools must be 

made online at www.tamside.gov. 

All clubs will begin week beginning September 18
th

 

2017 excluding Martial Arts which begins 14/9/17 


